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Hello,

My name is I am autistic, and I serve as Vice President for Fulbrighters with

Disabilities. Because of my position, I am on the DEI board for the Fulbright Association.

There has been talk of having a series or panel in response to the Israel-Palestine conflict. It
would seem that I am the sole Jewish voice of reason and thus the only member willing to
confront the Zionist narrative which is working hard to take hold of Fulbright. I am trying my
best to guide this process to ensure that academic integrity and our commitment to
international understanding are not sacrificed.

I feel that your participation would be critical in this endeavor and I hope that you will
consider being a part of this. I’ve already received a positive response from Norman
Finkelstein and plan to reach out to Edward Said and others.

Please let me know if I could count on your wonderfully compelling voice.

In solidarity with all victims of systemic violence,

Vice President
Fulbrighters with Disabilities





